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All Saints CE Primary School and Nursery 
www.allsaintsceprimaryschoolandnursery.co.uk 

              A paper copy of this newsletter is available by contacting the school office. 

 

Summer Term 2025 – Week Beginning 19th May 2025 
 

 

"Be strong and courageous. Do not be afraid, do not be 
discouraged, for the Lord your God will be with you  

wherever you go."  
Joshua 1:9  

 

Key Stage Sports Days 
Sports Day for Years 4, 5 & 6 will be held at The Pingles Stadium on the morning of 
Tuesday 20th May. Adults are invited to attend the stadium to support the children at 
10am. Children will walk back to school for lunch. 
Sports Day for Years 1, 2 & 3 will be held at school, on the afternoon of Wednesday 21st 
May. Adults are welcome to attend from 1:30pm.  
Children MUST wear their PE kits to participate, if they have a t-shirt in the colour of their 
House Team please can they wear that. If you are unsure what House your child is in, 
please ask them as all children know what house they are in: 

 
 

TRUTH,           LOVE,       
PEACE,              

FAITH,             HOPE 

 
Nursery and Reception Sports morning is on Thursday 22nd May. Adults are welcome to 
attend from 9:30am. 
If you have a child in nursery who attends in the afternoon, or does not usually attend on 
a Thursday, please come along at 9.30 am to allow them to join in the races. You must 
stay with your child. We look forward to seeing you and do not forget there will be a 
parents and carers race for those who want to join in! 
 

For all sessions and all year groups. Please do not take any photographs or videos of any 
children or staff, as not all children have permission. We will take photos and share them. 
 

  

http://www.allsaintsceprimaryschoolandnursery.co.uk/
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Attendance and Punctuality for week beginning 12th May 2025 
Please remember – if your child is unwell and unable to attend school, you must inform 
us at the very earliest opportunity, either by calling the office or sending a text message 
via our MyEd app, ideally before 9am. Please keep your child at home if they have a 
temperature of 38 or above. For sickness and diarrhoea, children must remain absent 
from school or nursery for 48 hours after the last episode. 
Punctuality The school gates open at 8:45am & close at 8:55am please arrive on time. 
First thing in the morning is the most crucial time of the day when children settle in and 
find out what they will be doing that day. Arriving late for school can have a massive 
impact on your child’s education and wellbeing. 

• 265 minutes of learning time was lost due to children arriving late for school.  

• Well done to Year 1, who were the only class to have all of their children in school 
on time every day. 

Reception       86.4% Year 2           91% Year 4          92.9% Year 6        99.3% 

Year 1              95.5%  Year 3           88% Year 5          93.7%  

Well done to Year 1  & Year 6  They will receive 10 minutes extra playtime.  

Whole School Attendance: 92.4%  The school & national target is 96%. 

 

All Saints’ Vision and Values Award 
At All Saints, our vision is Learning for life, building a firm foundation.  We aim to give all 
children the best possible start in life and encourage the whole school community to be 
kind and forgiving towards one another. We aim to create a happy and caring 
atmosphere where children can learn, grow and develop together into independent and 
confident children ready to flourish and build their firm foundation for life.  
We want to recognise the children who are working towards our school vision and are 
demonstrating our school Christian values.  We present two weekly awards to two 
children in each class every week.  
The Vision Award recognises children who have worked hard and are building their firm 
foundations in their learning or personal development.  
The Values Award recognises children who are demonstrating our school values of  
Love, Truth, Faith, Hope or Peace.  

Summer Term 1 All Saints Vision and Values certificates have been awarded to: 

Vision Awards Values Awards 
Nursery Noah Nursery Aaila Fatith 

Reception Lily Ella Reception Nathan Faith 
Year 1 Kacper Year 1 Wynter Hope 

Year 2 Lucia Year 2 Joseph Love 

Year 3 Eve Year 3 Oshea Faith 
Year 4 Noah Year 4 Satyam Love 

Year 5 Amelia Year 5 Sofia Peace 
Year 6 All of Year 6 Year 6 Hollie Love 
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Times Tables Rock Stars 
Well done to our TTRS champions who have collected the most ‘coins’ over 7 days. The 
winner in each class will receive 500 House Points. The overall winner will get 15 minutes 
extra play for their class.  
  

  

Class Child Number of Coins Logins 

Year 1 Suhang  936 1 

Year 2 Hoi Shun 4556 5 
Year 3 Amaiya 2070 8 

Year 4 Maksym 7270 29 
Year 5 Joshua 9479 4 

Year 6 Serren 24690 10 

Serren is in the lead for the most coins earned with 24690 coins! For the most logins over 
the past 7 days, Year 4 have earned themselves an extra playtime with almost everyone 

in the class logging in – 29 logins is going to be tricky to beat!   
Well done year 4 and Year 6!  An extra playtime for each class. 

 
 

Sorrell Road Park 
Nuneaton and Bedworth Borough Council 
secured funding from UKSPF and Hill Top 
and Caldwell Big Local to make 
improvements to Sorrell Road Park, 
following consultation with residents. 
There will be an official opening event to 
celebrate the project and would like 
families of All Saints to join them during the 
Half Term holiday on Wednesday 28th May 
at Sorrell Road Park, Hill Top, from 2-3pm. 

 

 
 
 
 

 

All Saints’ Vision 
We live, learn and grow by following the wise builder’s example. 
This inspires us to listen to guidance and learn from mistakes. At All 
Saints, we prioritise building self-esteem so that everyone can 
flourish. Upon firm foundations, we live learn and grow together, no 
matter where our journeys start. 
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Before & After School Care 
If your child is in Reception through to Year 6 and you would like to use our 
before or after school clubs please contact the school office to book them in. 
More information can be found by visiting our website:   

https://www.allsaintsceprimaryschoolandnursery.co.uk/beforeandafterschool 

 
 

  

If you have concerns that a child is 
suffering any form of abuse, neglect or 

cruelty contact the Warwickshire  

Children and Families Front Door (Front Door) immediately by calling 01926 414144. 
Lines are open Monday to Thursday 8.30am - 5.30pm, Friday 8.30am - 5.00pm. If you 
need to get in touch out of usual office hours, please contact the Emergency Duty 
Team immediately by calling 01926 886922. If you think that a child is at immediate risk, 
call 999. 
 

 
 

Important Dates for your Diary 2025 
Tuesday 20th May am Years 4, 5 and 6 Sports Morning at The Pingles Stadium 10am 

Tuesday 20th May pm Year 6 – Feeling Good music workshop at Warwick Arts Centre 
Wednesday 21st May pm Years 1, 2, and 3 Sports Afternoon at school 1:30pm 

Thursday 22nd May am Nursery & Reception Sports Morning at school 9:30am 
Monday 26th – Friday 30th May Summer Half Term Holiday 

Wednesday 4th – Friday 6th June Year 6 Residential Trip  

Monday 9th June Key Stage 2 Edgbaston Cricket Programme begins 
Friday 13th June String Quartet Performance 

Wednesday 16th July Year 6 class/ leavers assembly, parents welcome 2pm prompt 
Friday 18th July Last day of term, children break up for the summer 

Monday 21st July Teacher Training Day – school closed to children 
School Nurses text messaging number: 07520619376 

https://parentingsmart.place2be.org.uk/ Practical advice for parents 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.allsaintsceprimaryschoolandnursery.co.uk/beforeandafterschool
https://parentingsmart.place2be.org.uk/
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School Uniform  
All children are expected to wear full school uniform. Our uniform consists of; grey 
bottoms (trousers, skirt, shorts, pinafore dress). A plain white polo shirt. A royal blue 
jumper or cardigan (with or without the school logo). Black, sensible shoes with 
fastenings the child can carry out themselves. (Tie their own laces). Jewellery is not to be 
worn in school, with the exception of one pair of small stud earrings that can be removed 
by the child for PE lessons. 
Children who have after school sports clubs on days when they do not have PE, must 
bring their PE kit to school to change into. 

 

 

 

PE kit 
Children in years 1 to 6 are expected to wear their PE kit on PE 
days ONLY. On all other days they must wear their full school 
uniform as detailed above.  
Children in Reception must wear their full school uniform every 
day and bring their PE kit into school to change in to and out of 
for their lessons. 
Acceptable PE kit consists of: 
A PLAIN white, round neck t-shirt; 
A pair of NON BRANDED black shorts, joggers, leggings or skort; 
A pair of trainers or pe pumps. 

These must be worn with a school jumper or cardigan. Children MUST NOT wear hoodies 
to school in place of a jumper or cardigan. If children are wearing earrings, they must be 
able to remove them themselves. 

PE Days Year 3 Tuesday & Friday 
Reception  Tuesday & Friday Year 4 Monday & Swimming Friday 

Year 1 Wednesday & Thursday  Year 5 Monday & Thursday 

Year 2 Tuesday & Wednesday Year 6 Tuesday & Friday 
 


